## ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

## Antrim, New Hampshire

July 18, 1979

Mrs. Rheta Nye Barden Hill Rd. Mountainside Drive Franklin Pierce Lake Antrim, N.H. 03440

Dear Mrs. Nye,

Please excuse the delay in my responding to your subdivision question.

The Planning Board discussed your proposed consolidation of your existing three lots into two lots and have decided and voted that we will consider this a lot line adjustment rather than an actual subdivision.

The Board, however, must require that a plan be drawn by a qualified person, and preferably a registered land surveyor showing the accurate demensions of the lots and the actual location of the house located on those lots.

If you can do this for us the Planning Board will approve your plan as a lot line adjustment and then have the Chairman sign the mylar copy that will be recorded in the Hillsborough County Registry of Deeds.

Once you have the map prepared please call Mr. Jim Dennison or Mr. John Medved both of Antrim to arrange to have someone come before the Board with the plan for our signatures.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me, however, Mr. Jim Dennison is the new Chairman of the Antrim Planning Board.

I am returning to you the assessment sheets and your drawing for your records.

J. Shudo

Robert L. Edwards

Chairman

RLE/cnb